THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Denver, Colorado
August 25, 1953

Dear Miss Deakins,

Thanks so much for sending the clipping
on Bess Furman's story about Mrs.
Eisenhower. I had lunch with her a few
days before this went to press as she
needed a few more little anecdotes and
information for the story. It is a pretty
good one -- and we'll place your clipping
in the scrapbook.

Please express Mrs. Eisenhower's ap-
preciation to Mr. Carter for his thought
of her.

With all good wishes.

Sincerely,
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Mary Jane McCaffree
Secretary to Mrs. Eisenhower

Miss Katrine Deakins
Secretary to A. G. Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas



